
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO REMOVE PROPERTY FROM 
GRAND HILL COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 
 
 The City Council of the City of Belton, Missouri, will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m., or as soon 
as possible thereafter, on Tuesday, October 11, 2022, at Belton City Hall Annex, 520 Main Street, Belton, 
Missouri.  The hearing is being held pursuant to the requirements of Section 67.1431 of the Revised Statutes 
of Missouri regarding the removal of property from the Grand Hill Community Improvement District herein 
described. 
 
 1. A petition for the removal of property from the Grand Hill Community Improvement 
District has been filed with the Belton City Clerk. 
 
 2. The district boundary following removal of property from the district are generally 
bounded by Outer Road to the West, residential properties on the north side of Grand Street to the North, 
residential property boundaries bordering Grand Street and Hill Street to the East and Hill Street, including 
the residential property at the southeast corner of Hill Street and Outer Road, to the South, all in Belton, 
Missouri, the exterior boundary of which is depicted on the map attached hereto.   
 
 3. A copy of the petition is available for review at the Office of the Belton City Clerk, Belton 
City Hall, 506 Main Street, Belton, Missouri, during regular business hours. 
 
 4. All interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. 
 
 
  

City Clerk 
City of Belton, Missouri 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 


